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Spiegel partner Tim Lay participatec in a panel discussion at the National Association of Regulatory Utility

Commissioners’ annual conference in Baltimore on November 11. The panel examinec the Federal Communications

Commission’s Connect America Fund Phase 1 process and its effectiveness in promoting broadband deployment to

unserved and underserved areas of our nation.

Partner Scott Strauss spoke at the concurrent National Association of State Utility Consumer Advocates’ annual meeting. 

His topic was the potential for collaboration among consumer advocates and utility worker unions in state commission

proceedings.
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